
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ISSUE REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

Maize Unified School District 266 intends to issue a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) to interested 

General Contractors for Construction Manager At-Risk services for projects recently approved in a $70.7 

million bond issue. These projects include additions and renovations to existing Maize Middle School, 

Maize High School, Maize South Elementary School, Maize South Middle School, Maize South High 

School, new Transportation Center, new Early Childhood Center, and Physical Education renovations and 

Athletics upgrades. 

A formal RFQ will be available on July 1, 2015. Firms interested in receiving a copy of the RFQ shall 

submit a written request by the close of business on July 1, 2015 to Chad Higgins, Superintendent, Maize 

USD 266, 905 W. Academy Avenue, Maize, KS 67101 or via facsimile at (316) 722-8538. Responses to the 

RFQ will be due on or before July 15, 2015 to be eligible for further consideration. 


